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Summary Continued . . .  
In literacy, we have looked at 
different types of writing for 
example, letters and instructions. 
We have also started to write using 
paragraphs. We have started using 
speech marks and similes. We will 
continue to make sure we use our 
loud and clear voices when reading 
both at home and in school.  

 In numeracy, we have been 
focusing lots of multiplication and 
division but not forgetting about 
addition and subtraction, too. We 
also learned about angles, 
directions and word problems. More 
recently we have enjoyed looking at 
tricky number patterns and made 
some Christmas symbol and colour 
patterns.  
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Wider Achievements 

Well done everyone who has 
won a weekly certificate: 

Charley, Ahmed, Logan, Caleb, 
Lucas, Millie, Mia, Reece, AJ, 
Brooke, Emma, Mason, Hunter, 
Tyler, Louise, Mia, Amylouise, 
Millie & Arman 

Room 11 are very proud of you 
for your efforts – keep up the 
hard work. If you haven’t 
managed to win yet, there is 
still plenty of time! You can do 
it! 
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ROOM 11       PRIMARY 3/4 

Summary since September 

Primary 3/4 has continued to settle in 
well. We are now more used to the 

new routines and rules and are experts 
at keeping our hands clean and 

sanitizing them. We have got used to 
our new zone and have enjoyed using 
our new playground equipment. Many 
of us have also made up some of our 

own games! 

We have worked hard to earn dojo 
points and power up cards over the 
past couple of months, but 
unfortunately our class hasn’t won 
class of the week, yet! We continue to 
do our best and hopefully our turn will 
be soon! 

After consolidating lots of our learning 
– we have recently enjoyed learning 
lots of new things and taking on new 
challenges! We have continued to 
explore our growth mindset friends – 
Determined Dexter, Helpful Sparks, 
Flexible Flo, Curious Ash and Brave 
Astrid. We also looked at different 
aspects of being safe, healthy, 
achieving and nurtured. Our outdoor 
PE lessons have continued and this is 
something most of us look forward to!    
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 You can contact your child’s 
teacher directly by emailing 
enquiries@mossend.n-
lanark.sch.uk. Please mark it 
for their attention and allow 
a few days for replies during 
normal school hours 

What we are learning next: 

Literacy 

We will be focusing on information 
Reports, handwriting, metaphors, 
fluency and expression.  

Numeracy 

We will be learning about money, data 
handling, measurements and fractions. 
We will also consolidate the four 
operations.  

Health and Wellbeing 

We will look at growth mindset, being 
active, respected, responsible and 
included. 

Digital technology  

We will continue to use websites, learn 
about digital safety, log in to different 
online platforms independently and use 
Microsoft teams to enhance our 
learning. We will also explore QR codes 
to access different materials online.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other class specific information (PE Days, 
Glow Information, homework etc)  
PE – as already communicated PE days are now Thursday 
and Friday. Thank you to all of you for remembering about 
appropriate PE kit. I also advise that your child brings a 
jumper to school for when they are feeling cold.  

Homework & Digital Technology – homework has been 
and will continue to be communicated weekly via Microsoft 
Teams. Please contact the school if your child still isn’t 
accessing this from home. A huge thank you to the pupils 
who have made an effort to sign on to Microsoft Teams, and 
who are now completing their home learning on their online 
notebook I’m so glad that you didn’t give up on this! 

It would be a good idea for your child to constantly 
consolidate the areas that are mentioned in this newsletter. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Christmas 
Messages/Activities/Enterprise  
Room 11 have enjoyed some Christmas crafts, 
singing, lunch, pantomime and party recently. We 
have tried our best to make the most of the current 
situation.  

We will be sending some of our Christmas enterprise 
items home. A small donation in return, would be 
much appreciated. Keep your eyes peeled for updates 
on the class app. 

I hope everyone has a lovely Christmas and a happy, 
new year with your loved ones. Take care, Miss 
Marshall. 
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